
From: Laughlin, Chrystal
To: Derek Lindberg (derek.lindberg@dandb.com) <derek.lindberg@dandb.com> 

Matt Medina <mmedina@dandb.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/11/2012 10:42:29 AM
Subject: Out-of-state Businesses

Derek and Matt,

I received a call yesterday from a business located in California that was told they could not be registered for free for 
the CreditAlert product because they were not located in SC, however, they have filed SC tax returns in the past, so 
their information may have been compromised.

Out-of-state businesses should be able to register for free if they have filed a SC tax return. Can this be corrected?

Thank you,
Chrystal Laughlin
803.734.6299
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